LAW OFFICE OF

JOHN WELLS KING, PLLC

4051 SHOAL CREEK LANE EAST
JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32225-4792

TELEPHONE: (904) 647-9610
MOBILE: (904) 412-2801
EMAIL: john@jwkinglaw.com

MEMBER, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA BAR
NOT ADMITTED IN FLORIDA
PRACTICE LIMITED TO FEDERAL AGENCIES

August 22, 2022

BY EMAIL TO JOSEPH.SZCZESNY @FCC.GOV

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street NE

Washington DC 20554

RE: Rhode Island Public Radio

AM Broadcast Station WPVD
Facility ID No. 48308, Providence RI

SUBJECT: Request for Extension of Limited Program Test Authority

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Rhode Island Public Radio, licensee of Noncommercial Educational
AM Broadcast Station WPVD, Providence, Rhode Island, this letter is written to request a
90-day extension of limited program test authority granted by letter of February 28, 2022.

The licensee has been unable to schedule the necessary field work and to prepare and
submit a curative amendment, within the time permitted. It is anticipated this will be
accomplished within the next 90 days.

Kindly communicate any questions directly to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

i

John Wells King

JWK/



